
August 5,2002 

Sally Moniz 
Division of Economic Regulation 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0862 

RE: Letter to Extend the Statutory Time 

Dear Ms. Moniz: 

This letter is a request to waive the statutory time limits to allow the Public Service Commission 
(PSC) sufficient time to evaluate data on the monthly meter readings furnished by the 
Woodlands. Currently the PSC staff must have their recommendation ready by August 22nd to 
have the proposed rates heard at the September 3'd Commission meeting. 

Per our phone conversation on August lSf, it is my understanding that granting this request will 
allow the PSC the time necessary to complete their evaluation and present their findings to the 
Commission for the October meeting. 

Please notify me with the new schedule for this rate case. I am requesting a copy of the staffs 
recommendations for our review prior to submission to the Commission. 

&fohn H. Lovelette 
Real Estate Projects Manager 
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